
To:  	Academic Senate

From: 	Jim Agutter, Chair, Senate Advisory Committee on Student Course Feedback

RE: 	Report for Academic Year 2021-2022

Date: 	April 13, 2020

Committee Members: Jim Agutter (chair), David Kieda, Jeremiah Jaggers, Ge Ou, Marnie Powers-Torrey, Audrey Laney, Gloria Aquino, Shreyas Ratnaparkhi, Momina Sial, Christina Porucznik, Sara Hart, Amber Bielinski, Karen Paisley, Adam Halstrom

The Committee convened one time in Fall 2021 to elect a new chair and to review and discuss student accessible reports. The student accessible reports are available at https://ctle.utah.edu/scf/reports/student. Students are directed to the reports from links in CIS, the Class Schedule, and the Class Registration System. No elected faculty members volunteered to serve as chair, so Patrick Tripeny, CTLE Director, was asked to chair the committee for the remainder of the year. Jim Agutter replaced Patrick Tripeny as CTLE Director in January 2022 and, in that capacity, chaired the committee for the remainder of the year.

The committee met three times in Spring 2022, with one additional meeting scheduled for May 2022. The committee has discussed expanding its membership to include broader representation from administrators, faculty, and students. The committee discussed ongoing concerns about the collection and use of student feedback to assess effective teaching.

[bookmark: _GoBack]CTLE published a web page (https://ctle.utah.edu/scf/committee/) to create more transparency about the committee’s activities. The web page includes information about SCF in University Policies, a Procedures & Practices document, and SACSCF meeting minutes.
